
 
 

 
  Civic Art Commission 

Community Chambers Conference Room 
Monday, June 13, 2011 

MINUTES 
 

 
The regular meeting of the Civic Art Commission for Monday, June 13, 2011 was cancelled.  
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, July 11, 2011 beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Community Chambers Conference room, located at 23 Russell Blvd. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
Carrie Dyer 
Community Services Supervisor 

 


